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Chairman Rothhorn & MICRC members,

    Please consider approving a formal Resolution today (09/29/2022) by majority vote to
clearly request that MI Auditor General (Doug Ringler) finish the second half of the his
recent formal Audit (a.k.a. "Performance Audit") that you clearly requested by formal
Resolution and majority vote on 04/14/2022.

    Mr. Woods stated to you on the record (while the formal motion/second was immediately
pending) that; "having them go back and document rules of procedure and how we followed
our practices as relates to spending expenditures". The current audit documents only talks
about general accounting practices and not specific practices approved by majority
vote of this Commission.

    I've spoken several times with the Auditor General's office about this issue and
there seems to be a misunderstanding that should be addressed by the voting
members of the MICRC by Resolution and not through second or third hand
information that can easily evolve into "misinformation" and/or "disinformation" as
we see happening regularly on the news.

    Thank you for your continued service, James Gallant, Marquette County Suicide
Prevention Coalition


